
EAST MOUNTAIN NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Minutes for June 21, 2023

Attendees:  23

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by President Mike Ptak. He then led the 
membership in the Pledge of Allegiance followed by a moment of silence for our 
departed neighbors and any sick neighbors.

Secretary report is online.
Treasury report was given.

Neighborhood watch quiet.
Neighborhood council quiet. 

The Harry Northrop scholarship was awarded to Anthony Favale.

Mike thanked all who helped with the planting of the flowers at the park.

There is a petition for residents to sign regarding the noise in our neighborhood. When 
signed, Mike DiGiovancarlo will present it to the Board of Aldermen and the proper 
authorities. There is an old law on the books regarding noise that is obsolete (basically 
saying the noise decibels in our area is too low to be a problem). Looking to have a new 
law written to address the noise issue. By the way, this is a city wide issue since other 
neighborhoods are also complaining. But once again, call the police with any noise 
complaints.

Zoning will be going out to look at the lower part of East Mt. Rd. Too much dirt is being 
taken from the hillside next to the road. Could be a serious problem.

Ann's Deli catered our end of year dinner.

Applications will be needed for President of the association. Bob McGovern has agreed 
to fill the void for three (3) months. If you know of anyone, please let us know.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM

Safe and Happy Summer to All. See you in September!




